
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Grace Bandstra, Deputy City Clerk

Date: August 13, 2024

Subject: Premise Update for Class C Retail Alcohol License - Celaya, 217 South Duff
Avenue

Item No. 9
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Celaya, 217 Duff Avenue, has filed for a Premise Update for its Class C Retail Alcohol
License. The purpose of the Premise Update is to correct an address discrepancy between
the lease for the premise and the address on the license.
 
The City Council may recall that at its June 11, 2024, meeting, the Council moved to
recommend the Alcoholic Beverages Division (ABD) move forward with revocation of
Celaya's Class C license due to four failed compliance checks in six months (September
30, 2023, November 3, 2023, November 17, 2023, and February 23, 2024). Subsequently,
Celaya filed a Notice of Appeal and Request for Stay of Agency Action on Thursday,
June 27, 2024, to contest the revocation. 
 
While Celaya's appeal of the revocation is pending, Celaya continues to be able to
operate under its existing license. Staff has spoken with ABD staff and confirmed that
the correction of the address discrepancy is a separate issue from the revocation
proceeding. Correcting the address discrepancy through this Premise Update will not
impact the appeal process that is underway.

ATTACHMENT(S):
Celaya - Premise Update.pdf
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